




















































 

 

 

Monitoring Results Discussion Year 4 Cycle 3 

 

Polk County does all of our sampling for us and give us the results. After looking over the data I 
feel that there has been an overall improvement over the last ten years. I believe this is from the 

strong effort we have put in as a city to improve are storm water systems and because of the 
public awareness that we have put out over the last 5 years. I do feel there is room for more 

improvement as there is for everyone. The way that we do things here makes it tough sometimes 
because of our lack of man power, but hopefully that will be changing soon. I know that the 2015 

winter had a lot of rain for us which is out of the ordinary for us and caused us a few problems 
we don’t normally see. I do believe with the extra work we are doing that we can get even better 

results for the future years. 








